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STPUD Waives Late Fees and Service Disconnections 

South Lake Tahoe, CA (March 20, 2020) – To assist customers during COVID-19, South Tahoe Public 
Utility District’s Board of Directors just approved waiving late fees for bills due at the end of March and 
suspending service disconnections for non-payments.  

“South Tahoe Public Utility District is your public utility, and we want to do all that we can to support 
you during these unique times,” says John Thiel, General Manager.  “I want you to know that we have 
taken additional steps to make sure your water and wastewater services are safe and secure under any 
circumstance.” 

Customers with questions or those facing hardships are encouraged to contact the District at (530) 544-
6474 to find out about various services and payment options available.  
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